
What You Need 
To Know About 

COVID-19

To Protect You and 
Our Furry Friends

With the threat of COVID-19 sweeping across the nation, here are a few steps that 
you can take to make sure that you are keeping both your organization members 
and furry residents safe and comfortable.  

Begin by reviewing your organization’s procedures and protocols.  Does your cleaning 
policy include wiping down common surfaces such as door handles, food scoops, or 
kennel handles?  

Should your organization need to scale back staffing, consider how many animals you 
have in the shelter and what are the minimum staffing capabilities you would need to 
provide proper care.  

For staff that have to report, implement social distancing practices such as: 
	 - Keeping a distance of 6ft. from one another
	 - Discontinue handshakes or intentional touches
	 - Refrain from large group gatherings, such as staff meetings or pet fairs

As your staff continue taking in surrenders and conducting rescues out in the community 
make sure they are properly supplied with gloves, sanitizer, and cleaning materials.  

Questions?

For safety tips, E-Learning online training and other resources
Call McNeil & Co. Risk Management: 800-822-3747 ext. 176

Visit: mcneilandcompany.com/risk-management


